
Developmental Disability Mill Levy Grant 2024 
We would like to inform you about the 2024 Developmental Disability Mill Levy Grant (DDML), a 
funding opportunity designed to support agencies currently serving Douglas County residents with 
intellectual or developmental disabilities (IDD), as well as those interested in initiating services for this 
population.

Since its inception in 2001, the DDML grant has allocated more than $5 million in funding to local 
services dedicated to supporting individuals with an IDD. We welcome all local agencies serving the 
IDD population to apply for these funds. We particularly encourage applicants with new, innovative 
programs that address existing service gaps to consider submitting their proposals.

It is important to note that the County aims to grant funds for programs, projects, or scholarships 
directly benefiting residents, rather than covering administrative costs or operating expenses.

To ensure that you are well-prepared for the application process, we will be providing DDML grant 
application training through a pre-recorded video this year. The video will be made available on the 
DDML website before the application's opening date. The application period will commence on June 
14th and conclude on July 15th.

If you would like to be sent the link to the applicant training video and receive updates on all matters 
related to the DDML application process, or if you have any inquiries, please reach out to Jennifer 
D’Ambrosio at jdambrosio@douglas.co.us. Kindly provide your email address for inclusion in our mailing 
list.

We look forward to receiving your application and appreciate your ongoing commitment to serving 
the IDD population in Douglas County. 

https://www.douglas.co.us/community-services/services/grants/grants-developmental-disabilities-mill-levy-ddml/
mailto:jdambrosio@douglas.co.us.
https://www.douglas.co.us/government/commissioners/citizen-advisory-boards-committees-and-commissions/community-services-block-grant-tripartite-board/

